
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Friday 19th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Happy New Year and a warm welcome to the Spring Term. 
 
We have been sent the final version of our Ofsted report and I am delighted to let you know that 
Greenvale continues to be an Outstanding school. The inspection was an opportunity for inspectors to 
see the quality of the breadth, depth and richness of our curriculum offer to students through our 
learning pathways. Thanks to our whole school community; students, staff, Governors, and parents for 
your part in the process and your ongoing commitment and passion to making Greenvale the wonderful 
school it is.  
 
This term we welcome Hannah Wray and Alex Hart to the Greenvale teaching team. We had a very 
successful recruitment drive in the Autumn term and have now recruited to all our vacant teacher posts. 
All new permanent staff will take up their positions by the Summer term. 
 
Following on from the success of our first session in December we are looking forward to our second 
family swim session on Sunday 28th January at our Waters Road hydro pool. We will continue to offer 
these monthly so keep a look out for the online invite to book your space. 
 
Our Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day in December made £76. 
 
Dates for your diary  

• Please note the final 2 INSET days for staff training this year are Monday 15th April, following the 
Easter holidays and Friday 28th June. The school is closed to students on these dates. 

• Please find attached details of an online meeting for parents of students in Years 11-14 regarding 
transition from children to adult health services. Email familyworkshops@roalddahlcharity.org to 
book your place this Wednesday 24th January 7-8pm. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Katie Denton 
Headteacher 
 

                             Greenvale School                            
Mayow Road                                      Waters Road 
Forest Hill                                            Catford                           
SE23 2XH                                             SE6 1UF 
Tel: 0208 465 0740                         Tel: 0208 465 0740 
              Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk 

 
 
 

Headteacher: Katie Denton 
Deputy Headteachers: Aaron Collins and Ashleigh Cannon 
Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk 
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